
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are excited to announce that on Rally Sunday we launched our BSLS Fall Merchandise 

Fundraiser! 

 

Sample sizes of apparel (sweatshirts, t-shirts, pullover hoodies, zip-up hoodies and 

toques, etc.) are now available for you to try on at the front office from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm, 

Monday to Friday.  Apparel will be available for sizing until Wednesday, September 25th. 

 

Additionally, we have a limited number of BSLS large tumblers available to buy and take 

home the same day for only $30.00!  A sample of this tumbler is by the apparel rack. 

 

Order forms with prices for each item are available in a stand located on the brown bench at 

the front entrance or click here to download a copy today! 

 

Order deadline is Friday, September 27th.   

 

Please submit completed forms along with payment to the school office.  Payment can be 

made by exact cash, cheque or E-Transfer to admin@bsls.ca.  E-transfers, please indicate 

family/student name, BSLS Merchandise. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Penner at childcare@bsls.ca or Mr. Ogbe at 

moses@bsls.ca. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Mrs. McCrea 

https://bsls.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=425d9558416800a33a8e6b312&id=00d6118e84&e=0233fae3e8

